SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS

June 15,2019 — Issue 62

65" High School Reunion

On May 22, 36 SPHS and Boca Ciega Class of 1954 graduates, and ests, celebrated the 65 ysince their

graduation. The venue was a luncheon cruise on Boca Ciega Bay aboard the Starlite Sapphire. Shown is the group
who participated in this special event, minus some camera-shy guests. It was a beautiful day and very calm.

The dining tables on board were decorated with
school colors, balloons and centerpieces. A reunion
cake was served for dessert, decorated with a SPHS
Green Devil and a Boca Ciega Pirate. Nametags were
pre-printed with SPHS and BCHS colors. The
decoration committee included June Ward Fleisher,
Barbara Volley Bowen, Dolores Carr DeWitt, and
Phyllis Reichelderfer Doescher. They did a great job!

Photos by James Lyn Provo

As with most of the newsletters you receive, the
class photographer is James Lyn Provo. He is very
faithful to the class and bears all costs associated
with us getting the photos. He often provides hard
color prints he has made for participants of a class
event. The class is ever grateful to him for providing
this service.

Some of the great decorations for the event are
shown on the starboard side of the Starlite Sapphire.
Seated under the balloons are Margaret Kellestine
Ritter and Dolores Carr DeWitt. We shared the
cruise with a tour bus load who sat on the port side
of the ship.



SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS

June 15,2019 — Issue 62

W ﬁ @_ N 6-‘ Isﬂ“‘l\‘m. X4
Marie Ortner Cowart and her son Bill came from
Tallahassee for the reunion.

Susanne Provo (SPHS ’56) and Barbara Reed
Thompson were sailors on the cruise.

Walt Lettau Sr and Phyllls Re1chelderfer Doescher
were at the same table, behind _Ehe ribbons.

The Bucklngham S, Sandra (Shoemake) and Bill
came from Pasco County.

Decoration committee members Barbara Volley
Bowen and June Ward Fleisher are seen amongst
some of their handiwork.

Sherry N1chols Rasmussen (SPHS ’55) and Ron
Rasmussen enjoyed renewing friendships with the
Halyard’s, Bogue’s and Branan'’s. - all sitting at the
same table.
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Gloria Slater Carnegle and Lois Glllles Phillips
enjoyed some deck time on the Starlite Sapphire.
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Paul Halyard (SPHS ’53) “and Mary Jane Duhn
Halyard traveled from Orlando for the 65th reunion.

Bette Jackman LoBue and Joanne Schmdler Biringer
came from Seminole and Safety Harbor,
respectively.

L to R: Lu Ann Branan, Carl Branan, Ginny Bogue
and Don Bogue. This was the Branan’s first reunion,
having moved to Englewood, FL last year from a
career in Colorado.

Emil Sales and Reunion Class -Secretary Naney
Cramer Litten are regulars at all class events.

Classmates Care

This newsletter helps us keep track of classmates.
Our classmates generously help pay newsletter
printing and postage costs, and the costs for the
Internet website.

Thanks go this time to:

Don Bogue

Joanne Schindler Biringer
Marlene Matouk Haugland
Shirley Beaupre Michaud
Shirley Rakes Ussery

Left to rlght Class Treasurer Lil Olsen Classen, Bill
Classen, John Marcellus and Judi Hirshberg
Marcellus.
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Class Contacts:

Class of 1954 web site, where you can find e-
mail, phone numbers and mail addresses about
our classmates: http://sphs1954.0org/ . Help us keep
your data current!

Permanent Reunions Chairman: Boyd Acklin,
1110 42" Ave. N., St. Petersburg, FL 33703, (727)
527-0361 or eacklinl@gmail.com

Contributions: Donations are a big help and they
keep this newsletter coming. (16 years, so far.)
Please send them to Lil Classen, Treasurer, at 8037
Elbow Lane N., St. Petersburg, FL 33710. Please
make checks payable to: “SPHS Class of ‘547,

Classmate updates, news-to-share, etc., should
be sent to: Ron Rasmussen, Editor, 10212 58" Street,
Pinellas Park, FL 33782-2632, (727) 544-2374 or

r.rasmussen(@jieee.org

Next reunion luncheon is

Saturday, July 13, 2019
Location is Harvey’s Fourth Street Grill.
Gathering time is 11:30 a.m. If you plan
to attend, please let Nancy Cramer
Litten know by Thur., July 11. Nancy’s
phone is (727) 430-4005.

3141 4t St. N.
St. Petersburg, FL 33704

61LT-0L10T BA ‘UOPUISH
P Yorsso1L 800T1
SEYIoY WeI[IAM I

pajsanbay 821AI8S SSaIppY
2€92-28.€€ 14 ed sejsuld
o84S y»8G ¢leolL

¥G61 JO SSE|IQ SHJS




SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS

June 15,2019 — Issue 62

65" High School Reunion

On May 22, 36 SPHS and Boca Ciega Class of 1954 graduates, and ests, celebrated the 65 ysince their

graduation. The venue was a luncheon cruise on Boca Ciega Bay aboard the Starlite Sapphire. Shown is the group
who participated in this special event, minus some camera-shy guests. It was a beautiful day and very calm.

The dining tables on board were decorated with
school colors, balloons and centerpieces. A reunion
cake was served for dessert, decorated with a SPHS
Green Devil and a Boca Ciega Pirate. Nametags were
pre-printed with SPHS and BCHS colors. The
decoration committee included June Ward Fleisher,
Barbara Volley Bowen, Dolores Carr DeWitt, and
Phyllis Reichelderfer Doescher. They did a great job!

Photos by James Lyn Provo

As with most of the newsletters you receive, the
class photographer is James Lyn Provo. He is very
faithful to the class and bears all costs associated
with us getting the photos. He often provides hard
color prints he has made for participants of a class
event. The class is ever grateful to him for providing
this service.

Some of the great decorations for the event are
shown on the starboard side of the Starlite Sapphire.
Seated under the balloons are Margaret Kellestine
Ritter and Dolores Carr DeWitt. We shared the
cruise with a tour bus load who sat on the port side
of the ship.



SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS

June 15,2019 — Issue 62

W ﬁ @_ N 6-‘ Isﬂ“‘l\‘m. X4
Marie Ortner Cowart and her son Bill came from
Tallahassee for the reunion.

Susanne Provo (SPHS ’56) and Barbara Reed
Thompson were sailors on the cruise.

Walt Lettau Sr and Phyllls Re1chelderfer Doescher
were at the same table, behind _Ehe ribbons.

The Bucklngham S, Sandra (Shoemake) and Bill
came from Pasco County.

Decoration committee members Barbara Volley
Bowen and June Ward Fleisher are seen amongst
some of their handiwork.

Sherry N1chols Rasmussen (SPHS ’55) and Ron
Rasmussen enjoyed renewing friendships with the
Halyard’s, Bogue’s and Branan'’s. - all sitting at the
same table.

g -
&v-l s s n. 2 TS

Gloria Slater Carnegle and Lois Glllles Phillips
enjoyed some deck time on the Starlite Sapphire.



SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS June 15,2019 — Issue 62

Paul Halyard (SPHS ’53) “and Mary Jane Duhn
Halyard traveled from Orlando for the 65th reunion.

Bette Jackman LoBue and Joanne Schmdler Biringer
came from Seminole and Safety Harbor,
respectively.

L to R: Lu Ann Branan, Carl Branan, Ginny Bogue
and Don Bogue. This was the Branan’s first reunion,
having moved to Englewood, FL last year from a
career in Colorado.

Emil Sales and Reunion Class -Secretary Naney
Cramer Litten are regulars at all class events.

Classmates Care

This newsletter helps us keep track of classmates.
Our classmates generously help pay newsletter
printing and postage costs, and the costs for the
Internet website.

Thanks go this time to:

Don Bogue

Joanne Schindler Biringer
Marlene Matouk Haugland
Shirley Beaupre Michaud
Shirley Rakes Ussery

Left to rlght Class Treasurer Lil Olsen Classen, Bill
Classen, John Marcellus and Judi Hirshberg
Marcellus.



SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS

June 15,2019 — Issue 62

Class Contacts:

Class of 1954 web site, where you can find e-
mail, phone numbers and mail addresses about
our classmates: http://sphs1954.0org/ . Help us keep
your data current!

Permanent Reunions Chairman: Boyd Acklin,
1110 42" Ave. N., St. Petersburg, FL 33703, (727)
527-0361 or eacklinl@gmail.com

Contributions: Donations are a big help and they
keep this newsletter coming. (16 years, so far.)
Please send them to Lil Classen, Treasurer, at 8037
Elbow Lane N., St. Petersburg, FL 33710. Please
make checks payable to: “SPHS Class of ‘547,

Classmate updates, news-to-share, etc., should
be sent to: Ron Rasmussen, Editor, 10212 58" Street,
Pinellas Park, FL 33782-2632, (727) 544-2374 or

r.rasmussen(@jieee.org

Next reunion luncheon is

Saturday, July 13, 2019
Location is Harvey’s Fourth Street Grill.
Gathering time is 11:30 a.m. If you plan
to attend, please let Nancy Cramer
Litten know by Thur., July 11. Nancy’s
phone is (727) 430-4005.

3141 4t St. N.
St. Petersburg, FL 33704

€ST1€-0S80T AN “9[IAN00Y
Pd AVA 80CYI
qloog sowe[ "IN

pajsanbay 821AI8S SSaIppY
2€92-28.€€ 14 ed sejsuld
o84S y»8G ¢leolL

¥G61 JO SSE|IQ SHJS




SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS

June 15,2019 — Issue 62

65" High School Reunion

On May 22, 36 SPHS and Boca Ciega Class of 1954 graduates, and ests, celebrated the 65 ysince their

graduation. The venue was a luncheon cruise on Boca Ciega Bay aboard the Starlite Sapphire. Shown is the group
who participated in this special event, minus some camera-shy guests. It was a beautiful day and very calm.

The dining tables on board were decorated with
school colors, balloons and centerpieces. A reunion
cake was served for dessert, decorated with a SPHS
Green Devil and a Boca Ciega Pirate. Nametags were
pre-printed with SPHS and BCHS colors. The
decoration committee included June Ward Fleisher,
Barbara Volley Bowen, Dolores Carr DeWitt, and
Phyllis Reichelderfer Doescher. They did a great job!

Photos by James Lyn Provo

As with most of the newsletters you receive, the
class photographer is James Lyn Provo. He is very
faithful to the class and bears all costs associated
with us getting the photos. He often provides hard
color prints he has made for participants of a class
event. The class is ever grateful to him for providing
this service.

Some of the great decorations for the event are
shown on the starboard side of the Starlite Sapphire.
Seated under the balloons are Margaret Kellestine
Ritter and Dolores Carr DeWitt. We shared the
cruise with a tour bus load who sat on the port side
of the ship.



SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS

June 15,2019 — Issue 62

W ﬁ @_ N 6-‘ Isﬂ“‘l\‘m. X4
Marie Ortner Cowart and her son Bill came from
Tallahassee for the reunion.

Susanne Provo (SPHS ’56) and Barbara Reed
Thompson were sailors on the cruise.

Walt Lettau Sr and Phyllls Re1chelderfer Doescher
were at the same table, behind _Ehe ribbons.

The Bucklngham S, Sandra (Shoemake) and Bill
came from Pasco County.

Decoration committee members Barbara Volley
Bowen and June Ward Fleisher are seen amongst
some of their handiwork.

Sherry N1chols Rasmussen (SPHS ’55) and Ron
Rasmussen enjoyed renewing friendships with the
Halyard’s, Bogue’s and Branan'’s. - all sitting at the
same table.

g -
&v-l s s n. 2 TS

Gloria Slater Carnegle and Lois Glllles Phillips
enjoyed some deck time on the Starlite Sapphire.



SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS June 15,2019 — Issue 62

Paul Halyard (SPHS ’53) “and Mary Jane Duhn
Halyard traveled from Orlando for the 65th reunion.

Bette Jackman LoBue and Joanne Schmdler Biringer
came from Seminole and Safety Harbor,
respectively.

L to R: Lu Ann Branan, Carl Branan, Ginny Bogue
and Don Bogue. This was the Branan’s first reunion,
having moved to Englewood, FL last year from a
career in Colorado.

Emil Sales and Reunion Class -Secretary Naney
Cramer Litten are regulars at all class events.

Classmates Care

This newsletter helps us keep track of classmates.
Our classmates generously help pay newsletter
printing and postage costs, and the costs for the
Internet website.

Thanks go this time to:

Don Bogue

Joanne Schindler Biringer
Marlene Matouk Haugland
Shirley Beaupre Michaud
Shirley Rakes Ussery

Left to rlght Class Treasurer Lil Olsen Classen, Bill
Classen, John Marcellus and Judi Hirshberg
Marcellus.



SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS

June 15,2019 — Issue 62

Class Contacts:

Class of 1954 web site, where you can find e-
mail, phone numbers and mail addresses about
our classmates: http://sphs1954.0org/ . Help us keep
your data current!

Permanent Reunions Chairman: Boyd Acklin,
1110 42" Ave. N., St. Petersburg, FL 33703, (727)
527-0361 or eacklinl@gmail.com

Contributions: Donations are a big help and they
keep this newsletter coming. (16 years, so far.)
Please send them to Lil Classen, Treasurer, at 8037
Elbow Lane N., St. Petersburg, FL 33710. Please
make checks payable to: “SPHS Class of ‘547,

Classmate updates, news-to-share, etc., should
be sent to: Ron Rasmussen, Editor, 10212 58" Street,
Pinellas Park, FL 33782-2632, (727) 544-2374 or

r.rasmussen(@jieee.org

Next reunion luncheon is

Saturday, July 13, 2019
Location is Harvey’s Fourth Street Grill.
Gathering time is 11:30 a.m. If you plan
to attend, please let Nancy Cramer
Litten know by Thur., July 11. Nancy’s
phone is (727) 430-4005.

3141 4t St. N.
St. Petersburg, FL 33704

V6LE-YP01T AN BIqUIN[O)
Suudg Auung 1279

ueag snqooef Aon "SI

pajsanbay 821AI8S SSaIppY
2€92-28.€€ 14 ed sejsuld
o84S y»8G ¢leolL

¥G61 JO SSE|IQ SHJS




SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS

June 15,2019 — Issue 62

65" High School Reunion

On May 22, 36 SPHS and Boca Ciega Class of 1954 graduates, and ests, celebrated the 65 ysince their

graduation. The venue was a luncheon cruise on Boca Ciega Bay aboard the Starlite Sapphire. Shown is the group
who participated in this special event, minus some camera-shy guests. It was a beautiful day and very calm.

The dining tables on board were decorated with
school colors, balloons and centerpieces. A reunion
cake was served for dessert, decorated with a SPHS
Green Devil and a Boca Ciega Pirate. Nametags were
pre-printed with SPHS and BCHS colors. The
decoration committee included June Ward Fleisher,
Barbara Volley Bowen, Dolores Carr DeWitt, and
Phyllis Reichelderfer Doescher. They did a great job!

Photos by James Lyn Provo

As with most of the newsletters you receive, the
class photographer is James Lyn Provo. He is very
faithful to the class and bears all costs associated
with us getting the photos. He often provides hard
color prints he has made for participants of a class
event. The class is ever grateful to him for providing
this service.

Some of the great decorations for the event are
shown on the starboard side of the Starlite Sapphire.
Seated under the balloons are Margaret Kellestine
Ritter and Dolores Carr DeWitt. We shared the
cruise with a tour bus load who sat on the port side
of the ship.



SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS

June 15,2019 — Issue 62

W ﬁ @_ N 6-‘ Isﬂ“‘l\‘m. X4
Marie Ortner Cowart and her son Bill came from
Tallahassee for the reunion.

Susanne Provo (SPHS ’56) and Barbara Reed
Thompson were sailors on the cruise.

Walt Lettau Sr and Phyllls Re1chelderfer Doescher
were at the same table, behind _Ehe ribbons.

The Bucklngham S, Sandra (Shoemake) and Bill
came from Pasco County.

Decoration committee members Barbara Volley
Bowen and June Ward Fleisher are seen amongst
some of their handiwork.

Sherry N1chols Rasmussen (SPHS ’55) and Ron
Rasmussen enjoyed renewing friendships with the
Halyard’s, Bogue’s and Branan'’s. - all sitting at the
same table.

g -
&v-l s s n. 2 TS

Gloria Slater Carnegle and Lois Glllles Phillips
enjoyed some deck time on the Starlite Sapphire.



SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS June 15,2019 — Issue 62

Paul Halyard (SPHS ’53) “and Mary Jane Duhn
Halyard traveled from Orlando for the 65th reunion.

Bette Jackman LoBue and Joanne Schmdler Biringer
came from Seminole and Safety Harbor,
respectively.

L to R: Lu Ann Branan, Carl Branan, Ginny Bogue
and Don Bogue. This was the Branan’s first reunion,
having moved to Englewood, FL last year from a
career in Colorado.

Emil Sales and Reunion Class -Secretary Naney
Cramer Litten are regulars at all class events.

Classmates Care

This newsletter helps us keep track of classmates.
Our classmates generously help pay newsletter
printing and postage costs, and the costs for the
Internet website.

Thanks go this time to:

Don Bogue

Joanne Schindler Biringer
Marlene Matouk Haugland
Shirley Beaupre Michaud
Shirley Rakes Ussery

Left to rlght Class Treasurer Lil Olsen Classen, Bill
Classen, John Marcellus and Judi Hirshberg
Marcellus.



SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS

June 15,2019 — Issue 62

Class Contacts:

Class of 1954 web site, where you can find e-
mail, phone numbers and mail addresses about
our classmates: http://sphs1954.0org/ . Help us keep
your data current!

Permanent Reunions Chairman: Boyd Acklin,
1110 42" Ave. N., St. Petersburg, FL 33703, (727)
527-0361 or eacklinl@gmail.com

Contributions: Donations are a big help and they
keep this newsletter coming. (16 years, so far.)
Please send them to Lil Classen, Treasurer, at 8037
Elbow Lane N., St. Petersburg, FL 33710. Please
make checks payable to: “SPHS Class of ‘547,

Classmate updates, news-to-share, etc., should
be sent to: Ron Rasmussen, Editor, 10212 58" Street,
Pinellas Park, FL 33782-2632, (727) 544-2374 or

r.rasmussen(@jieee.org

Next reunion luncheon is

Saturday, July 13, 2019
Location is Harvey’s Fourth Street Grill.
Gathering time is 11:30 a.m. If you plan
to attend, please let Nancy Cramer
Litten know by Thur., July 11. Nancy’s
phone is (727) 430-4005.

3141 4t St. N.
St. Petersburg, FL 33704

SP61-€ETET VA ‘PUOIYIY

6LEH ‘KM PIOYILPRD 00ET
oung 19[S ATRIA "SI

pajsanbay 821AI8S SSaIppY
2€92-28.€€ 14 ed sejsuld
o84S y»8G ¢leolL

¥G61 JO SSE|IQ SHJS




SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS

June 15,2019 — Issue 62

65" High School Reunion

On May 22, 36 SPHS and Boca Ciega Class of 1954 graduates, and ests, celebrated the 65 ysince their

graduation. The venue was a luncheon cruise on Boca Ciega Bay aboard the Starlite Sapphire. Shown is the group
who participated in this special event, minus some camera-shy guests. It was a beautiful day and very calm.

The dining tables on board were decorated with
school colors, balloons and centerpieces. A reunion
cake was served for dessert, decorated with a SPHS
Green Devil and a Boca Ciega Pirate. Nametags were
pre-printed with SPHS and BCHS colors. The
decoration committee included June Ward Fleisher,
Barbara Volley Bowen, Dolores Carr DeWitt, and
Phyllis Reichelderfer Doescher. They did a great job!

Photos by James Lyn Provo

As with most of the newsletters you receive, the
class photographer is James Lyn Provo. He is very
faithful to the class and bears all costs associated
with us getting the photos. He often provides hard
color prints he has made for participants of a class
event. The class is ever grateful to him for providing
this service.

Some of the great decorations for the event are
shown on the starboard side of the Starlite Sapphire.
Seated under the balloons are Margaret Kellestine
Ritter and Dolores Carr DeWitt. We shared the
cruise with a tour bus load who sat on the port side
of the ship.



SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS

June 15,2019 — Issue 62

W ﬁ @_ N 6-‘ Isﬂ“‘l\‘m. X4
Marie Ortner Cowart and her son Bill came from
Tallahassee for the reunion.

Susanne Provo (SPHS ’56) and Barbara Reed
Thompson were sailors on the cruise.

Walt Lettau Sr and Phyllls Re1chelderfer Doescher
were at the same table, behind _Ehe ribbons.

The Bucklngham S, Sandra (Shoemake) and Bill
came from Pasco County.

Decoration committee members Barbara Volley
Bowen and June Ward Fleisher are seen amongst
some of their handiwork.

Sherry N1chols Rasmussen (SPHS ’55) and Ron
Rasmussen enjoyed renewing friendships with the
Halyard’s, Bogue’s and Branan'’s. - all sitting at the
same table.

g -
&v-l s s n. 2 TS

Gloria Slater Carnegle and Lois Glllles Phillips
enjoyed some deck time on the Starlite Sapphire.



SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS June 15,2019 — Issue 62

Paul Halyard (SPHS ’53) “and Mary Jane Duhn
Halyard traveled from Orlando for the 65th reunion.

Bette Jackman LoBue and Joanne Schmdler Biringer
came from Seminole and Safety Harbor,
respectively.

L to R: Lu Ann Branan, Carl Branan, Ginny Bogue
and Don Bogue. This was the Branan’s first reunion,
having moved to Englewood, FL last year from a
career in Colorado.

Emil Sales and Reunion Class -Secretary Naney
Cramer Litten are regulars at all class events.

Classmates Care

This newsletter helps us keep track of classmates.
Our classmates generously help pay newsletter
printing and postage costs, and the costs for the
Internet website.

Thanks go this time to:

Don Bogue

Joanne Schindler Biringer
Marlene Matouk Haugland
Shirley Beaupre Michaud
Shirley Rakes Ussery

Left to rlght Class Treasurer Lil Olsen Classen, Bill
Classen, John Marcellus and Judi Hirshberg
Marcellus.



SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS

June 15,2019 — Issue 62

Class Contacts:

Class of 1954 web site, where you can find e-
mail, phone numbers and mail addresses about
our classmates: http://sphs1954.0org/ . Help us keep
your data current!

Permanent Reunions Chairman: Boyd Acklin,
1110 42" Ave. N., St. Petersburg, FL 33703, (727)
527-0361 or eacklinl@gmail.com

Contributions: Donations are a big help and they
keep this newsletter coming. (16 years, so far.)
Please send them to Lil Classen, Treasurer, at 8037
Elbow Lane N., St. Petersburg, FL 33710. Please
make checks payable to: “SPHS Class of ‘547,

Classmate updates, news-to-share, etc., should
be sent to: Ron Rasmussen, Editor, 10212 58" Street,
Pinellas Park, FL 33782-2632, (727) 544-2374 or

r.rasmussen(@jieee.org

Next reunion luncheon is

Saturday, July 13, 2019
Location is Harvey’s Fourth Street Grill.
Gathering time is 11:30 a.m. If you plan
to attend, please let Nancy Cramer
Litten know by Thur., July 11. Nancy’s
phone is (727) 430-4005.

3141 4t St. N.
St. Petersburg, FL 33704

10€6-5$8.7 DN ‘or0gsdarydimy
Py 991D s,uysneA [6¢
o0koy diiyd TN

pajsanbay 821AI8S SSaIppY
2€92-28.€€ 14 ed sejsuld
o84S y»8G ¢leolL

¥G61 JO SSE|IQ SHJS




SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS

June 15,2019 — Issue 62

65" High School Reunion

On May 22, 36 SPHS and Boca Ciega Class of 1954 graduates, and ests, celebrated the 65 ysince their

graduation. The venue was a luncheon cruise on Boca Ciega Bay aboard the Starlite Sapphire. Shown is the group
who participated in this special event, minus some camera-shy guests. It was a beautiful day and very calm.

The dining tables on board were decorated with
school colors, balloons and centerpieces. A reunion
cake was served for dessert, decorated with a SPHS
Green Devil and a Boca Ciega Pirate. Nametags were
pre-printed with SPHS and BCHS colors. The
decoration committee included June Ward Fleisher,
Barbara Volley Bowen, Dolores Carr DeWitt, and
Phyllis Reichelderfer Doescher. They did a great job!

Photos by James Lyn Provo

As with most of the newsletters you receive, the
class photographer is James Lyn Provo. He is very
faithful to the class and bears all costs associated
with us getting the photos. He often provides hard
color prints he has made for participants of a class
event. The class is ever grateful to him for providing
this service.

Some of the great decorations for the event are
shown on the starboard side of the Starlite Sapphire.
Seated under the balloons are Margaret Kellestine
Ritter and Dolores Carr DeWitt. We shared the
cruise with a tour bus load who sat on the port side
of the ship.



SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS

June 15,2019 — Issue 62

W ﬁ @_ N 6-‘ Isﬂ“‘l\‘m. X4
Marie Ortner Cowart and her son Bill came from
Tallahassee for the reunion.

Susanne Provo (SPHS ’56) and Barbara Reed
Thompson were sailors on the cruise.

Walt Lettau Sr and Phyllls Re1chelderfer Doescher
were at the same table, behind _Ehe ribbons.

The Bucklngham S, Sandra (Shoemake) and Bill
came from Pasco County.

Decoration committee members Barbara Volley
Bowen and June Ward Fleisher are seen amongst
some of their handiwork.

Sherry N1chols Rasmussen (SPHS ’55) and Ron
Rasmussen enjoyed renewing friendships with the
Halyard’s, Bogue’s and Branan'’s. - all sitting at the
same table.

g -
&v-l s s n. 2 TS

Gloria Slater Carnegle and Lois Glllles Phillips
enjoyed some deck time on the Starlite Sapphire.



SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS June 15,2019 — Issue 62

Paul Halyard (SPHS ’53) “and Mary Jane Duhn
Halyard traveled from Orlando for the 65th reunion.

Bette Jackman LoBue and Joanne Schmdler Biringer
came from Seminole and Safety Harbor,
respectively.

L to R: Lu Ann Branan, Carl Branan, Ginny Bogue
and Don Bogue. This was the Branan’s first reunion,
having moved to Englewood, FL last year from a
career in Colorado.

Emil Sales and Reunion Class -Secretary Naney
Cramer Litten are regulars at all class events.

Classmates Care

This newsletter helps us keep track of classmates.
Our classmates generously help pay newsletter
printing and postage costs, and the costs for the
Internet website.

Thanks go this time to:

Don Bogue

Joanne Schindler Biringer
Marlene Matouk Haugland
Shirley Beaupre Michaud
Shirley Rakes Ussery

Left to rlght Class Treasurer Lil Olsen Classen, Bill
Classen, John Marcellus and Judi Hirshberg
Marcellus.



SPHS CLASS OF 1954 NEWS

June 15,2019 — Issue 62

Class Contacts:

Class of 1954 web site, where you can find e-
mail, phone numbers and mail addresses about
our classmates: http://sphs1954.0org/ . Help us keep
your data current!

Permanent Reunions Chairman: Boyd Acklin,
1110 42" Ave. N., St. Petersburg, FL 33703, (727)
527-0361 or eacklinl@gmail.com

Contributions: Donations are a big help and they
keep this newsletter coming. (16 years, so far.)
Please send them to Lil Classen, Treasurer, at 8037
Elbow Lane N., St. Petersburg, FL 33710. Please
make checks payable to: “SPHS Class of ‘547,

Classmate updates, news-to-share, etc., should
be sent to: Ron Rasmussen, Editor, 10212 58" Street,
Pinellas Park, FL 33782-2632, (727) 544-2374 or

r.rasmussen(@jieee.org

Next reunion luncheon is

Saturday, July 13, 2019
Location is Harvey’s Fourth Street Grill.
Gathering time is 11:30 a.m. If you plan
to attend, please let Nancy Cramer
Litten know by Thur., July 11. Nancy’s
phone is (727) 430-4005.
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65" High School Reunion

On May 22, 36 SPHS and Boca Ciega Class of 1954 graduates, and ests, celebrated the 65 ysince their

graduation. The venue was a luncheon cruise on Boca Ciega Bay aboard the Starlite Sapphire. Shown is the group
who participated in this special event, minus some camera-shy guests. It was a beautiful day and very calm.

The dining tables on board were decorated with
school colors, balloons and centerpieces. A reunion
cake was served for dessert, decorated with a SPHS
Green Devil and a Boca Ciega Pirate. Nametags were
pre-printed with SPHS and BCHS colors. The
decoration committee included June Ward Fleisher,
Barbara Volley Bowen, Dolores Carr DeWitt, and
Phyllis Reichelderfer Doescher. They did a great job!

Photos by James Lyn Provo

As with most of the newsletters you receive, the
class photographer is James Lyn Provo. He is very
faithful to the class and bears all costs associated
with us getting the photos. He often provides hard
color prints he has made for participants of a class
event. The class is ever grateful to him for providing
this service.

Some of the great decorations for the event are
shown on the starboard side of the Starlite Sapphire.
Seated under the balloons are Margaret Kellestine
Ritter and Dolores Carr DeWitt. We shared the
cruise with a tour bus load who sat on the port side
of the ship.
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Marie Ortner Cowart and her son Bill came from
Tallahassee for the reunion.

Susanne Provo (SPHS ’56) and Barbara Reed
Thompson were sailors on the cruise.

Walt Lettau Sr and Phyllls Re1chelderfer Doescher
were at the same table, behind _Ehe ribbons.

The Bucklngham S, Sandra (Shoemake) and Bill
came from Pasco County.

Decoration committee members Barbara Volley
Bowen and June Ward Fleisher are seen amongst
some of their handiwork.

Sherry N1chols Rasmussen (SPHS ’55) and Ron
Rasmussen enjoyed renewing friendships with the
Halyard’s, Bogue’s and Branan'’s. - all sitting at the
same table.
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Gloria Slater Carnegle and Lois Glllles Phillips
enjoyed some deck time on the Starlite Sapphire.
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Paul Halyard (SPHS ’53) “and Mary Jane Duhn
Halyard traveled from Orlando for the 65th reunion.

Bette Jackman LoBue and Joanne Schmdler Biringer
came from Seminole and Safety Harbor,
respectively.

L to R: Lu Ann Branan, Carl Branan, Ginny Bogue
and Don Bogue. This was the Branan’s first reunion,
having moved to Englewood, FL last year from a
career in Colorado.

Emil Sales and Reunion Class -Secretary Naney
Cramer Litten are regulars at all class events.

Classmates Care

This newsletter helps us keep track of classmates.
Our classmates generously help pay newsletter
printing and postage costs, and the costs for the
Internet website.

Thanks go this time to:

Don Bogue

Joanne Schindler Biringer
Marlene Matouk Haugland
Shirley Beaupre Michaud
Shirley Rakes Ussery

Left to rlght Class Treasurer Lil Olsen Classen, Bill
Classen, John Marcellus and Judi Hirshberg
Marcellus.
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Joanne Schindler Biringer
Marlene Matouk Haugland
Shirley Beaupre Michaud
Shirley Rakes Ussery

Left to rlght Class Treasurer Lil Olsen Classen, Bill
Classen, John Marcellus and Judi Hirshberg
Marcellus.
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65" High School Reunion

On May 22, 36 SPHS and Boca Ciega Class of 1954 graduates, and ests, celebrated the 65 ysince their

graduation. The venue was a luncheon cruise on Boca Ciega Bay aboard the Starlite Sapphire. Shown is the group
who participated in this special event, minus some camera-shy guests. It was a beautiful day and very calm.

The dining tables on board were decorated with
school colors, balloons and centerpieces. A reunion
cake was served for dessert, decorated with a SPHS
Green Devil and a Boca Ciega Pirate. Nametags were
pre-printed with SPHS and BCHS colors. The
decoration committee included June Ward Fleisher,
Barbara Volley Bowen, Dolores Carr DeWitt, and
Phyllis Reichelderfer Doescher. They did a great job!

Photos by James Lyn Provo

As with most of the newsletters you receive, the
class photographer is James Lyn Provo. He is very
faithful to the class and bears all costs associated
with us getting the photos. He often provides hard
color prints he has made for participants of a class
event. The class is ever grateful to him for providing
this service.

Some of the great decorations for the event are
shown on the starboard side of the Starlite Sapphire.
Seated under the balloons are Margaret Kellestine
Ritter and Dolores Carr DeWitt. We shared the
cruise with a tour bus load who sat on the port side
of the ship.
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Marie Ortner Cowart and her son Bill came from
Tallahassee for the reunion.

Susanne Provo (SPHS ’56) and Barbara Reed
Thompson were sailors on the cruise.

Walt Lettau Sr and Phyllls Re1chelderfer Doescher
were at the same table, behind _Ehe ribbons.

The Bucklngham S, Sandra (Shoemake) and Bill
came from Pasco County.

Decoration committee members Barbara Volley
Bowen and June Ward Fleisher are seen amongst
some of their handiwork.

Sherry N1chols Rasmussen (SPHS ’55) and Ron
Rasmussen enjoyed renewing friendships with the
Halyard’s, Bogue’s and Branan'’s. - all sitting at the
same table.
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Gloria Slater Carnegle and Lois Glllles Phillips
enjoyed some deck time on the Starlite Sapphire.
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Decoration committee members Barbara Volley
Bowen and June Ward Fleisher are seen amongst
some of their handiwork.

Sherry N1chols Rasmussen (SPHS ’55) and Ron
Rasmussen enjoyed renewing friendships with the
Halyard’s, Bogue’s and Branan'’s. - all sitting at the
same table.
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Gloria Slater Carnegle and Lois Glllles Phillips
enjoyed some deck time on the Starlite Sapphire.
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Paul Halyard (SPHS ’53) “and Mary Jane Duhn
Halyard traveled from Orlando for the 65th reunion.

Bette Jackman LoBue and Joanne Schmdler Biringer
came from Seminole and Safety Harbor,
respectively.

L to R: Lu Ann Branan, Carl Branan, Ginny Bogue
and Don Bogue. This was the Branan’s first reunion,
having moved to Englewood, FL last year from a
career in Colorado.

Emil Sales and Reunion Class -Secretary Naney
Cramer Litten are regulars at all class events.

Classmates Care

This newsletter helps us keep track of classmates.
Our classmates generously help pay newsletter
printing and postage costs, and the costs for the
Internet website.

Thanks go this time to:

Don Bogue

Joanne Schindler Biringer
Marlene Matouk Haugland
Shirley Beaupre Michaud
Shirley Rakes Ussery

Left to rlght Class Treasurer Lil Olsen Classen, Bill
Classen, John Marcellus and Judi Hirshberg
Marcellus.
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1110 42" Ave. N., St. Petersburg, FL 33703, (727)
527-0361 or eacklinl@gmail.com

Contributions: Donations are a big help and they
keep this newsletter coming. (16 years, so far.)
Please send them to Lil Classen, Treasurer, at 8037
Elbow Lane N., St. Petersburg, FL 33710. Please
make checks payable to: “SPHS Class of ‘547,

Classmate updates, news-to-share, etc., should
be sent to: Ron Rasmussen, Editor, 10212 58" Street,
Pinellas Park, FL 33782-2632, (727) 544-2374 or

r.rasmussen(@jieee.org

Next reunion luncheon is

Saturday, July 13, 2019
Location is Harvey’s Fourth Street Grill.
Gathering time is 11:30 a.m. If you plan
to attend, please let Nancy Cramer
Litten know by Thur., July 11. Nancy’s
phone is (727) 430-4005.

3141 4t St. N.
St. Petersburg, FL 33704
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65" High School Reunion

On May 22, 36 SPHS and Boca Ciega Class of 1954 graduates, and ests, celebrated the 65 ysince their

graduation. The venue was a luncheon cruise on Boca Ciega Bay aboard the Starlite Sapphire. Shown is the group
who participated in this special event, minus some camera-shy guests. It was a beautiful day and very calm.

The dining tables on board were decorated with
school colors, balloons and centerpieces. A reunion
cake was served for dessert, decorated with a SPHS
Green Devil and a Boca Ciega Pirate. Nametags were
pre-printed with SPHS and BCHS colors. The
decoration committee included June Ward Fleisher,
Barbara Volley Bowen, Dolores Carr DeWitt, and
Phyllis Reichelderfer Doescher. They did a great job!

Photos by James Lyn Provo

As with most of the newsletters you receive, the
class photographer is James Lyn Provo. He is very
faithful to the class and bears all costs associated
with us getting the photos. He often provides hard
color prints he has made for participants of a class
event. The class is ever grateful to him for providing
this service.

Some of the great decorations for the event are
shown on the starboard side of the Starlite Sapphire.
Seated under the balloons are Margaret Kellestine
Ritter and Dolores Carr DeWitt. We shared the
cruise with a tour bus load who sat on the port side
of the ship.
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65" High School Reunion

On May 22, 36 SPHS and Boca Ciega Class of 1954 graduates, and ests, celebrated the 65 ysince their

graduation. The venue was a luncheon cruise on Boca Ciega Bay aboard the Starlite Sapphire. Shown is the group
who participated in this special event, minus some camera-shy guests. It was a beautiful day and very calm.

The dining tables on board were decorated with
school colors, balloons and centerpieces. A reunion
cake was served for dessert, decorated with a SPHS
Green Devil and a Boca Ciega Pirate. Nametags were
pre-printed with SPHS and BCHS colors. The
decoration committee included June Ward Fleisher,
Barbara Volley Bowen, Dolores Carr DeWitt, and
Phyllis Reichelderfer Doescher. They did a great job!

Photos by James Lyn Provo

As with most of the newsletters you receive, the
class photographer is James Lyn Provo. He is very
faithful to the class and bears all costs associated
with us getting the photos. He often provides hard
color prints he has made for participants of a class
event. The class is ever grateful to him for providing
this service.

Some of the great decorations for the event are
shown on the starboard side of the Starlite Sapphire.
Seated under the balloons are Margaret Kellestine
Ritter and Dolores Carr DeWitt. We shared the
cruise with a tour bus load who sat on the port side
of the ship.
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Marie Ortner Cowart and her son Bill came from
Tallahassee for the reunion.

Susanne Provo (SPHS ’56) and Barbara Reed
Thompson were sailors on the cruise.

Walt Lettau Sr and Phyllls Re1chelderfer Doescher
were at the same table, behind _Ehe ribbons.

The Bucklngham S, Sandra (Shoemake) and Bill
came from Pasco County.

Decoration committee members Barbara Volley
Bowen and June Ward Fleisher are seen amongst
some of their handiwork.

Sherry N1chols Rasmussen (SPHS ’55) and Ron
Rasmussen enjoyed renewing friendships with the
Halyard’s, Bogue’s and Branan'’s. - all sitting at the
same table.
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Gloria Slater Carnegle and Lois Glllles Phillips
enjoyed some deck time on the Starlite Sapphire.
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Paul Halyard (SPHS ’53) “and Mary Jane Duhn
Halyard traveled from Orlando for the 65th reunion.

Bette Jackman LoBue and Joanne Schmdler Biringer
came from Seminole and Safety Harbor,
respectively.

L to R: Lu Ann Branan, Carl Branan, Ginny Bogue
and Don Bogue. This was the Branan’s first reunion,
having moved to Englewood, FL last year from a
career in Colorado.

Emil Sales and Reunion Class -Secretary Naney
Cramer Litten are regulars at all class events.

Classmates Care

This newsletter helps us keep track of classmates.
Our classmates generously help pay newsletter
printing and postage costs, and the costs for the
Internet website.

Thanks go this time to:

Don Bogue

Joanne Schindler Biringer
Marlene Matouk Haugland
Shirley Beaupre Michaud
Shirley Rakes Ussery

Left to rlght Class Treasurer Lil Olsen Classen, Bill
Classen, John Marcellus and Judi Hirshberg
Marcellus.
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65" High School Reunion

On May 22, 36 SPHS and Boca Ciega Class of 1954 graduates, and ests, celebrated the 65 ysince their

graduation. The venue was a luncheon cruise on Boca Ciega Bay aboard the Starlite Sapphire. Shown is the group
who participated in this special event, minus some camera-shy guests. It was a beautiful day and very calm.

The dining tables on board were decorated with
school colors, balloons and centerpieces. A reunion
cake was served for dessert, decorated with a SPHS
Green Devil and a Boca Ciega Pirate. Nametags were
pre-printed with SPHS and BCHS colors. The
decoration committee included June Ward Fleisher,
Barbara Volley Bowen, Dolores Carr DeWitt, and
Phyllis Reichelderfer Doescher. They did a great job!

Photos by James Lyn Provo

As with most of the newsletters you receive, the
class photographer is James Lyn Provo. He is very
faithful to the class and bears all costs associated
with us getting the photos. He often provides hard
color prints he has made for participants of a class
event. The class is ever grateful to him for providing
this service.

Some of the great decorations for the event are
shown on the starboard side of the Starlite Sapphire.
Seated under the balloons are Margaret Kellestine
Ritter and Dolores Carr DeWitt. We shared the
cruise with a tour bus load who sat on the port side
of the ship.
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Marie Ortner Cowart and her son Bill came from
Tallahassee for the reunion.

Susanne Provo (SPHS ’56) and Barbara Reed
Thompson were sailors on the cruise.

Walt Lettau Sr and Phyllls Re1chelderfer Doescher
were at the same table, behind _Ehe ribbons.

The Bucklngham S, Sandra (Shoemake) and Bill
came from Pasco County.

Decoration committee members Barbara Volley
Bowen and June Ward Fleisher are seen amongst
some of their handiwork.

Sherry N1chols Rasmussen (SPHS ’55) and Ron
Rasmussen enjoyed renewing friendships with the
Halyard’s, Bogue’s and Branan'’s. - all sitting at the
same table.
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Gloria Slater Carnegle and Lois Glllles Phillips
enjoyed some deck time on the Starlite Sapphire.
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Rasmussen enjoyed renewing friendships with the
Halyard’s, Bogue’s and Branan'’s. - all sitting at the
same table.
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Gloria Slater Carnegle and Lois Glllles Phillips
enjoyed some deck time on the Starlite Sapphire.
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Paul Halyard (SPHS ’53) “and Mary Jane Duhn
Halyard traveled from Orlando for the 65th reunion.

Bette Jackman LoBue and Joanne Schmdler Biringer
came from Seminole and Safety Harbor,
respectively.

L to R: Lu Ann Branan, Carl Branan, Ginny Bogue
and Don Bogue. This was the Branan’s first reunion,
having moved to Englewood, FL last year from a
career in Colorado.

Emil Sales and Reunion Class -Secretary Naney
Cramer Litten are regulars at all class events.

Classmates Care

This newsletter helps us keep track of classmates.
Our classmates generously help pay newsletter
printing and postage costs, and the costs for the
Internet website.

Thanks go this time to:

Don Bogue

Joanne Schindler Biringer
Marlene Matouk Haugland
Shirley Beaupre Michaud
Shirley Rakes Ussery

Left to rlght Class Treasurer Lil Olsen Classen, Bill
Classen, John Marcellus and Judi Hirshberg
Marcellus.
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Class Contacts:

Class of 1954 web site, where you can find e-
mail, phone numbers and mail addresses about
our classmates: http://sphs1954.0org/ . Help us keep
your data current!

Permanent Reunions Chairman: Boyd Acklin,
1110 42" Ave. N., St. Petersburg, FL 33703, (727)
527-0361 or eacklinl@gmail.com

Contributions: Donations are a big help and they
keep this newsletter coming. (16 years, so far.)
Please send them to Lil Classen, Treasurer, at 8037
Elbow Lane N., St. Petersburg, FL 33710. Please
make checks payable to: “SPHS Class of ‘547,

Classmate updates, news-to-share, etc., should
be sent to: Ron Rasmussen, Editor, 10212 58" Street,
Pinellas Park, FL 33782-2632, (727) 544-2374 or

r.rasmussen(@jieee.org

Next reunion luncheon is

Saturday, July 13, 2019
Location is Harvey’s Fourth Street Grill.
Gathering time is 11:30 a.m. If you plan
to attend, please let Nancy Cramer
Litten know by Thur., July 11. Nancy’s
phone is (727) 430-4005.

3141 4t St. N.
St. Petersburg, FL 33704
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65" High School Reunion

On May 22, 36 SPHS and Boca Ciega Class of 1954 graduates, and ests, celebrated the 65 ysince their

graduation. The venue was a luncheon cruise on Boca Ciega Bay aboard the Starlite Sapphire. Shown is the group
who participated in this special event, minus some camera-shy guests. It was a beautiful day and very calm.

The dining tables on board were decorated with
school colors, balloons and centerpieces. A reunion
cake was served for dessert, decorated with a SPHS
Green Devil and a Boca Ciega Pirate. Nametags were
pre-printed with SPHS and BCHS colors. The
decoration committee included June Ward Fleisher,
Barbara Volley Bowen, Dolores Carr DeWitt, and
Phyllis Reichelderfer Doescher. They did a great job!

Photos by James Lyn Provo

As with most of the newsletters you receive, the
class photographer is James Lyn Provo. He is very
faithful to the class and bears all costs associated
with us getting the photos. He often provides hard
color prints he has made for participants of a class
event. The class is ever grateful to him for providing
this service.

Some of the great decorations for the event are
shown on the starboard side of the Starlite Sapphire.
Seated under the balloons are Margaret Kellestine
Ritter and Dolores Carr DeWitt. We shared the
cruise with a tour bus load who sat on the port side
of the ship.
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